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MEMORANDUM FOR: NRC/THI Technical Support Staff

FROM: John T. Collins, Deputy Director, NRC/TMI Technical Support Staff

SUBJECT: DISCONTINUATION OF MAIL RUN

As a result of the office opening in Middletown, we will no longer be

making daily runs to pick up the mail. Consequently, we will cease to

provide the service of picking up lunches. This will become effective

Monday, February 4.

!ohnT. Collins
Deputy Director
hRC/THI Technical Support Staff
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